WS

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 21st April

Dear Parents / Carers,

It's been a lovely first week back with the children and we have had great fun diving right into our new topic-Africa!

Final Scaled Scores

Today, the children will have come home with their final set of scaled scores. For the final set of mocks, we used different papers than we have done previously, from a company called NTS who provide many primary schools with standardised tests to assess progress throughout the year. The papers they create for Year 6 are very much in a SATs style, so we wanted to reassure you that the children would have been exposed to the same level of questions as they will see in May (for the real thing!). We have explained to the children that they may see a slight variation in their scaled scores either way and that this is nothing to worry about especially with SATs in a couple of weeks. We are doing all we can in class to ensure the children are as prepared as possible, while also taking the time to ensure their mental well-being is a priority too.

Production-Peter Pan!

Excitingly, we announced to the children this week that our End of Year production is going to be Peter Pan! With props in mind, we ask again that if you have any heavy-duty cardboard at home that we could use for props, we'd be so very grateful if you could bring it in. We can't wait to get stuck in to auditions and rehearsals during the Summer term.

This week, we'd like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves:

Wrens

Juliet-For fantastic work in Geography researching the continent of Africa.

Amelie-For excellent story writing this week, ensuring your story was full of description to build suspense!

Kestrels

Noah-For showing great imagination in English this week when writing a suspense story.

Faseeh-For using some amazing figurative language in your writing this week, looking at suspense stories.

<u>Jays</u>

Amelia-For great understanding of positions on full coordinate grids (all four quadrants).

Ava-For great use of figurative language to embellish her suspense story.

We're so proud of your continued hard work!

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails below:

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk



Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Best wishes,

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands